
 
To: All Editors                               February 12, 2025  

 

UPDATE 

  

NWC WORKING TO RESTORE WATER SUPPLY TO SECTIONS OF 

TRELAWNY AND ST. JAMES  

  

The National Water Commission (NWC) is working to restore water supply to 

customers along the Martha Brae to Montego Bay corridor. This after major 

leaks occurred on the pipeline network in the vicinity of the Hyatt Zilara resort 

earlier today.  

 

Estimated repair completion time is by 12 midnight today Wednesday, February 

12, 2025. After which, gradual recharge of the pipeline will take place. 

 

Affected service areas include:  

 

In Trelawny 

 Outram 

 Top Hill 

 Granville 

 Hammersmith 

 New Haven Heights 

 Salt Marsh 

 Davis Pen 

 Flamingo 

 Wiltshire 

 Scarlett Hall 

 Greenwood 

 New Town 

In St. James 

 Rhyne Park 

 Barrett Town 

 Coral Gardens 

 Ironshore 

 Whitter Village Shopping Centre 

 Blue Diamond Shopping Centre 



 Golden Triangle Plaza 

 Providence 

 Rose Hall 

 Hylton Resort 

 Zyatt Zilara Resort 

 Iberostar Resort 

 Half Moon Resort 

 RIU Resorts 

 Sandals (Royal Carribean and Montego Bay) 

 Whitehouse 

 Wiltshire 

 Flanker  

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience this may cause and craves the patience and 

understanding of its valued customers. 

   
END  

CONTACTS:         Community Relations Department (Western) 

                               876-727-8069 

                               Corporate Public Relations Department 

                               876 929-1128, 876 929-5430-5; Toll Free: 888-225-5692 


